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COVID-19 HEALTH INFORMATION  
DISTINCTLY BRONZE & REACHING FOR BRONZE 

 
 
PARTICIPANTS 
 
To ensure that the Distinctly Bronze East and Reaching for Bronze events are as safe as possible, 
we will be requiring proof of vaccination* for all registrants. Handbell Musicians of America’s 
definition of vaccinated is the standard dosage by vaccine manufacturer and subsequent 
boosters as detailed in the CDC Booster Guidelines, https://bit.ly/BoosterGuidelines 
 
Proof of vaccination should be scanned and sent to Marie Clyatt-Larson by Tuesday, February 1, 
2022 (email: mclyatt@handbellmusicians.org, fax: 937-202-4386). Your information will be 
retained in a private document and shredded after the event is concluded. Those who 
previously submitted their proof of vaccination for October’s event will need to resubmit. 
 
Participants will also be required to wear a mask, regardless of vaccination status. 
 
 
AUDIENCE 
 
All audience members must be fully vaccinated or provide a negative COVID-19 test, taken 
within 24 hours of the performance. Handbell Musicians of America’s definition of fully 
vaccinated is the standard dosage by vaccine manufacturer and subsequent boosters as 
detailed in the CDC Booster Guidelines, https://bit.ly/BoosterGuidelines.  
 
Audience members will also be required to wear a mask, regardless of vaccination status. 
 
 
DISCLAIMER 
 
By attending/participating, you acknowledge and fully understand the nature and extent of the 
risk related to the COVID-19 virus and other contagious diseases and agree to attend this event 
at your own risk. You expressly acknowledge that COVID-19 is highly contagious, and infection 
can result in death, the risk of infection and transmission are higher in indoor facilities, there 
are no safety precautions that totally eliminate the risk of contracting COVID-19, and individuals 
with various underlying medical conditions may experience worse outcomes. 
 
 

*Should you have a medical exception for being vaccinated, a doctor’s note is required  
and should be emailed or faxed to Marie Clyatt-Larson by February 1, 2022. 


